
4/9/25 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

KS2 Choir 8am Wednesdays 

 

I am planning to start choir next week with our first rehearsal being 10th September. 

Rehearsals will be every Wednesday morning at 8am. 

 

I welcome everyone from KS2 to the choir to learn a range of songs from different 

genres and to play some singing games. The main focus is to have fun and a sense of 

well-being for children to take with them through the rest of their day.  

 

Please visit to following link to sign your child up: 

 

https://forms.gle/VvBhPTFbW3ouF1gx5 

 

The cost of choir this half term will be £10 per child. 

 

Once I have received payment for your child, they will be very welcome to attend. 

 

My account details are: 

Mrs Rebecca Oldfield 

SC: 07-13-06 

Account number: 01572020 

 

Thank you and I look forward to getting started! 

 

Becca Oldfield 

 


